
2010 Missionary Trip 
South Africa 

May 1st—May 18th, 2010  

For more information on the upcoming trip, please contact Irene Bakheet at: 

(850) 499-4878 or ibakheet1@yahoo.com 

under the auspices of His Grace Bishop Youssef 

“Do the work of an evangelist.” 

(2 Timothy 5:4) 

"The Joy of the LORD  

is your strength"  

(Nehemiah 8:10) 


